
 

Communion of Names. Please write your Joys and Concerns in the book at the back of the sanctuary before the 

service begins in order to be incorporated in worship. All items will be passed to the Caring Committee. 
 

Deadline for the October newsletter is Friday, September 20. Email articles to 

newsletter@communityuuchurch.org.  
 

Balloon Festival Parking! It is time for our Balloon Festival Parking fundraiser.   We have shifts available on 

Friday, September 20 and Saturday, September 21.   Sign up for a shift at this fun and profitable activity.  

Sarah Reiling has the list and she is checking it twice, to find out who is naughty and who is nice.  Be nice and 

see Sarah in Founder’s Hall on Sunday to sign up for a shift.  You will be glad you did!!! 
 

CommUUnity Country Market coming soon! On Sunday, September 29, several of our members will have 

homemade &/or homegrown items for sale after church.  An incomplete list includes canned homegrown 

tomatoes, dill cucumber pickles (think Claussen), pickled beets, sauerkraut, peach jam.  If you have something 

else you’d like to contribute to the market, contact Dick Hildenbrand. 
 

Thanks for all the Barron School supplies we now have donated: 17 boxes of plastic sandwich bags, 3 boxes of 

quart size ones, and 4 boxes of gallon size ones, 12 containers of hand wipes, 4 large and 2 small containers of 

hand sanitizers, and 8 small sized plus 26 larger boxes of Kleenex/tissues.  In addition we also have donated 4 

boxes of pencils, 1 box of colored pencils, 1 box of crayons, and one box of glue sticks of varying sizes. Please 

consider donating some more during this month of September! Keep up the good work!  Anne Smith. 
 

Sunday, September 22 - "Because of You. You Can Be the Change." We continue to explore our theme of 

Vocation and Calling with Guest Speaker Kristian Rush, Multicultural Community Relations Coordinator 

for the Southwest Transplant Alliance.  The STA serves as a bridge between those who make the decision to 

donate their organs and tissues and those who need a lifesaving transplant.  Music will be provided by Christopher 

Wolff and the Community UU Choir. 
 

Share the Plate for September is Minister’s Discretionary Fund. Half of the collection on Sunday, 

September 29 will go to Minister’s Discretionary Fund. This fund helps many members of our congregation 

and the community at large. You can also donate to this cause all month long via the CUUC web page 

by selecting the Share the Plate option.  You can make a directed donation at any time by writing “Share the 

Plate” in the memo line of your check. 
 

Save the date for the Women’s Alliance Garden Party and Luncheon on Sunday September 29 at 1pm at  
the lovely vintage home of Jo Howser, 1410 east 15th street Plano. Bring a dish to share. Membership not 

required to attend. Questions contact Diana  dibehann@gmail.com. 
 

There is a yoga class Saturday’s at 11am in the sanctuary. The class is led by Kassandra Bursch-Gupta, 

Certified Hatha Yoga Instructor, and therapeutic yoga teacher from Baylor Scott & White Hospital in Frisco.  It is 

a low intensity, relaxing beginner’s yoga class. Donations accepted. 
 

Fall Campout, is just around the corner. Please join us, for a meal, a night, or for the weekend, at Tyler State 

Park, October 18-20, 2019. If you haven’t been to one of our campouts, learn more by following this link 

https://www.communityuuchurch.org/pages/outdoor_adventure.  Cost of a shelter for the weekend is $60. 

Payment does not include $5.00 park entrance fee per day for persons over 13 years of age. You will pay that 

directly to the park upon arrival. Cost of breakfast is $3 per head/per morning. Dinners are potluck and everyone 

is invited to participate. Members of other NTUUC congregations are also invited to attend.   Please pay as 

promptly as you can. For more information, please contact either Katey Eubanks or Dick Hildenbrand. 
 

Connie Meints, Church secretary, will be out of the office Tuesday, September 17 thru Friday, September 

20. 

 

 

CUUC Calendar  September 15 – September 22 
Sunday, September 15 

10:30am – Worship Service & Religious Education (Sanctuary) 

11:45 – 1pm Church Library open 

12pm Church Chats (Sanctuary) 

12pm Leadership Development Comm. Mtg. (Library) 

12:15 Earthspirit Group (Room F) 

6:30pm Girl Scout Mtg. (Founders Hall) 

Monday, September 16 

7pm HoUUse Jam (Sanctuary) 

Tuesday, September 17  

6pm Crafty UU Fellowship Night (Founders Hall) 

7pm Literary Ladies Book Club (Offsite) 

7pm - Tibetan Buddhism Class (Sanctuary) 

Wednesday, September 18 

5 - 7pm Collin County Girls Choir (Sanctuary) 

7pm  Church Library Open 

7pm Choir Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

Thursday, September 19 

6pm Humanist Group (Room G) 

7pm Big History (Room G) 

Friday, September 20 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

PLANO BALLOON FESTIVAL 

Saturday, September 21 

PLANO BALLOON FESTIVAL 

8:30am Men’s Fellowship Breakfast @ Poor Richard’s 

8:30am Women’s Fellowship Breakfast @ Poor Richard’s 

10am Board of Trustee Mtg. (Room F) 

11am Yoga Class (Sanctuary) 

Sunday, September 22 

PLANO BALLOON FESTIVAL 

10:30am Worship & Religious Education (Sanctuary) 

11:45am – 1pm Church Library Open 

 12pm Church Chats (Sanctuary) 

6:30pm Girl Scout Mtg. (Founders Hall) 

A n n o u n c e m e n t s  

S u n d a y  S e p t e m b e r  1 5 ,  2 0 1 9  
OFFICE EMAIL ADDRESS: CUUC-OFFICE@CommunityUUChurch.ORG 
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